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ANNOUNCEMENT

COVID-19 update

Health & Safety at Bullseye during COVID-19

Our first goal is the safety of our employees, and in that effort we have increased all health protocols
throughout our British Columbia & Alberta locations.

Due to making such adjustments early on we are able to remain fully open and operational. While we
are making every effort to meet the needs of our clients, should our operating hours or services need to
change, we will reach out to all affected parties immediately.

We encourage everyone with questions to visit the Canadian Federal Website for any and all information
on best practices during this trying time.

From everyone at Bullseye Packaging we wish you good health and happy spirits.
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